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30th June 2017
Dear Parents,
As you are all aware, next week is our sports week.  Due to the nature of the events, children need to come to school wearing sports clothes throughout the week.  Please note that skirts and dresses are not PE kit and children will not be able to take part in certain activities if they are wearing them due to health and safety. 
On Tuesday however, for sports day, they are to wear full school PE kit.  

As part of the NK Outreach sessions on Wednesday, they have requested that the attached consent form be completed in order for the children to take part. It is important that this is completed and returned by Wednesday 5th July.

We are hoping for a fun filled week with lots of sunshine, however, some activities will take part even if it rains and therefore the children will require rain coats.  Please also remember sun hats and sun cream.

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Moore
Headteacher
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